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Fwd: Marijuana Retail

For the info package please.   But black out the phone number and address please.  Privacy protection.  

From: James Reynolds <jamesreynolds609@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2018 9:15 AM 
To: Be�y Disero 
Subject: Marijuana Retail

Dear Betty 

It seems clear that a number of municipalities, including Mississauga and Markham, are beginning to opt out of immediately permitting
cannabis retail establishments. You mentioned your concerns prior to the election and I hope that the Council shares them. We do not want
Niagara-on-the-Lake to become a tourist mecca for pot smokers coming to visit Queen St. to get high. We look forward to hearing from
Council on this very soon. 

Congratulations on your election. We were delighted. 

Jim Reynolds 
Pat Hartman 
120 Delatre St. NOTL 
905 468-2034

Betty Disero <betty.disero@notl.com>
Thu 2018-12-13 10:55 AM
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